
   

 

PORT OF TROON  
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS 

NO. 10 /2020 

 

 

UNDERWATER OBSTRUCTION AT LIMESTONE QUAY: TROON HARBOUR 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that an underwater obstruction has been identified along the quay wall 
at the Limestone Quay.  The obstruction is towards the dry dock side of the berth, this berth is 
currently unused.    
 
It is requested that all vessels/craft give to not attempt to use this berth and to keep clear of the 
area.  
 
Further information can be obtained from the Harbour Master’s Office or from Troon Harbour Radio 
on VHF Channel 14. 
 
 

                                                                
 
 

www.abports.co.uk  
   

Captain Johnnie Cowie 
 

Harbour Master Ayr & Troon 
 

  22nd September 2020 
 
 
 

 

 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should 
ensure that the contents of this Notice are known to the masters or persons in charge of their 
vessel or craft. 
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